
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL  

 

 

DATE: JANUARY 27, 2010 

 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 

 

BY:  CHRISTY PINUELAS, DIRECTOR OF FINANCE 

 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR AUDITORS 

 

 

The contract with our current auditing firm will elapse this year and staff recommends seeking 

proposals (RFP) for auditing services for the City of Agoura Hills, the Agoura Hills 

Redevelopment Agency and the Agoura Hills Calabasas Community Center. 

 

An RFP has been prepared by staff and reviewed by the City Attorney and Finance Committee.  

In addition, staff has compiled a list of potential auditing firms to receive the proposals. 

 

The recommendation is for the following schedule: 

 

City Council approval of RFP January 27, 2010 

Notice of RFP    February 1, 2010 

Due date for proposals  February 25, 2010 

Interviews by Finance Committee March 10, 2010 

Selected firm notified   March 17, 2010 

City Council approval   March 24, 2010 

 

It is imperative that we have a firm selected by the end of March in order to have our audit 

report produced by mid-December.   

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Review the request for proposals (attached) and authorize staff to send out the requests for 

proposals on February 1, 2010. 
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